
 
 

Dear Member, 

 

It is with great sadness that we inform you of the passing of Brigitte Brun; former COO of AQRate KZN, on Saturday evening 

after her battle with her illness. 

 

Those who knew and worked with Brigitte, knew that she was such a free-spirited individual, passionate about 

transformation, and vocal. She was bubbly with a great sense of humour. 

 

She previously served on the ABVA Board from 2008 - 2012 and continued to be a strong supporter of the ABP and all it 

stands for. 

 

Our heartfelt condolences go out to her family and loved ones especially Jackie, Adam, Zara and the 1st Verification Networx 

(Pty) Ltd Team. We pray that God’s love and peace will be with each of them. 

 

The family have requested that donations be made to Umduduzi Hospice Care for Children in lieu of flowers – 

www.umduduzi.co.za 

 

There will be a memorial service on Friday 11th October at 14h00, at Durban Undersea Club, 1 Mahatma Gandhi Road, 

Durban  

 

She will be sorely missed. May her soul rest in eternal peace.  

 

Kate Moloto  

Chairperson 
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This e-mail and attachments relating thereto, may contain information that is confidential to ABP and is intended for the abovementioned recipient/s only which are current ABP Members and not for distribution outside of the 

ABP membership. If you not the intended recipient and have received this e-mail in error, kindly notify the sender and delete it immediately as it contains information relating to the official business of ABP, which is confidential, 
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